

EXHIBIT G

Rebecca Markham rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

FW: August 26th Event

1 message

Nunpa <nunpa@antfarmyouthservices.com> To: Rebecca Casey <rcasey@ci.sandy.or.us> Thu, Jul 13, 2023 at 9:16 AM



Two Foxes Singing (Nunpa) •

Executive Director •

Office: (503) 668-7962 Cell: (971) 275-2893



From: Brent Leathers < brent@leathersfuels.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 8:25:49 AM

To: Nunpa <nunpa@antfarmyouthservices.com>

Subject: RE: August 26th Event

Hi, Nunpa,

Good to hear from you. Hope all is well for you.



I trust your judgment. Certainly there is inherent danger associated with chainsaws, but the fencing sounds like reasonable mitigation. If you're inclined to allow the fellow to put on a demonstration, I'm on board. Sounds like fun!

Obviously, I need to ask about the insurance thing, but I believe you have a policy that covers accidents, so we should be solid to proceed.

Thank you for checking.

Brent

Brent Leathers, Advisor

Leathers Enterprises, Inc.

503-661-1244, x106

"Only when all I had was God, did I realize that,

All I needed was God." -- unknown source

From: Nunpa <nunpa@antfarmyouthservices.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 11:54 PM **To:** Brent Leathers brent@leathersfuels.net>

Subject: FW: August 26th Event

Hey Brent,

A local man that I know who is starting a nonprofit to support the timber industry wants to use our farmers market space. I believe the event is demonstrating chainsaw art. His idea is having professional operators doing chainsaw art within a fenced in area. Not sure what you think of this. I haven't investigated if these guys are real professionals but figured I'd get your thoughts on it.

Hoe you are well,

Nunpa



Two Foxes Singing (Nunpa) • Executive Director •

Office: (503) 668-9955 Cell: (971) 219-7522



From: Jennifer Rippey

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 8:23 AM

To: Nunpa

Subject: Fw: August 26th Event

Here is the email from Austin Ernesti.

Thank you

Jenny



Jennifer Rippey • Operations Manager •

Office: (503) 482-9358









From: Austin Ernesti <austin.e@trajectorynw.org>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 11:17 AM

To: Jennifer Rippey < Jennifer R@antfarmyouthservices.com>

Subject: August 26th Event

Jennifer,

I hope your weekend went well. I have a few questions as a follow-up from our meeting on Friday.

- 1) I am going to need a letter for the city stating we have approval for the usage of the square. Would this come from you or from Leathers? If I need to facilitate this, do you have a contact for me to call and ask for the letter? (One from AntFarm as the lease would work as well I imagine.)
 - 2) Did you decide if there is a fee for usage from AntFarm?
- 3) Asking the experienced person again, who would you suggest I ask for fences? I am thinking the simple interlocking waist-high kinds, just to keep the public/kids away from the active carvers.

Thanks again for everything,

-Austin Ernesti